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Crown Banqueting Suite to Host Charity Bangladeshi Dinner Party 2025 in Ilford 

Crown Banqueting Suite, Ilford’s premier venue for cultural and community 

gatherings, is proud to announce it will host the much-anticipated Bangladeshi 

Dinner Party 2025 on 27 September 2025. The evening promises to be a vibrant 

celebration of culture, community, and charitable giving, bringing together 

guests from across London and beyond. 

Now in its latest edition, the Bangladeshi Dinner Party will welcome 100 guests 

for a night that blends fine dining, storytelling, and cultural exchange. Guests 

are invited to attend in traditional attire from their own heritage, symbolising 

the unity and diversity at the heart of the event. Whether arriving with friends 

or alone, attendees are promised a warm and inclusive atmosphere where 

every guest will feel part of a larger family. 

The menu is set to be a highlight, featuring over 20 authentic Bangladeshi 

dishes prepared by dedicated volunteers using time-honoured recipes passed 

down through generations. More than just a feast, the dinner will provide a 

window into Bangladesh’s culinary heritage and hospitality, accompanied by 

laughter, conversations, and shared stories. 

Beyond the celebration, this year’s Dinner Party carries a vital mission. All 

proceeds will go towards sponsoring the education of 12 young women in 

Bangladesh, equipping them with both the guidance and practical skills to 

thrive and uplift their communities in turn. With a fundraising goal of £10,000, 

every ticket, donation, and act of generosity will contribute to creating brighter 

futures and lasting impact. 

Speaking about the event, Fareed Nabir, Director of Crown Banqueting Suite, 

said, “We are honoured to host the Bangladeshi Dinner Party 2025 here in Ilford. 

At Crown Banqueting Suite, we believe that food and culture have the power 

to unite people, and this event is a perfect example of that spirit. We look 

forward to welcoming guests for a night of warmth, connection, and 

meaningful giving.” 

The Bangladeshi Dinner Party 2025 will take place on Saturday, 27 September 

2025, at the Crown Banqueting Suite, located at 182 Cranbrook Road, Ilford. 

Guests are invited to arrive from 6:30 p.m., with the evening’s programme 

officially beginning at 7:00 p.m. and ending at 11:00 p.m. 

For ticket reservations, donations, or media inquiries visit 

www.bangladeshidinnerparty.com. For more information about Crown 

Banqueting Suite, visit www.crownbanquetingsuite.com.  
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Crown Banqueting Suite is a premier event venue in Ilford, East London. With a 

commitment to excellence, the venue hosts a wide range of occasions, from 

pre-wedding parties, engagements, mehndi and sangeet nights, receptions, 

birthdays, anniversaries, and wakes, to baby showers, children’s parties, 

conferences, Christmas celebrations, dinners and dances, and awards nights. 

With capacity ranging from 50 to 300 guests, Crown Banqueting Suite offers 

elegant and adaptable spaces designed to meet the needs of every event. 

Known for its impeccable service and attention to detail, the venue provides 

the ideal setting for both intimate gatherings and grand celebrations. 
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